
Marianne Bosley 

From: Charles Matthews (CKM) [CKM@tt.dk]

Sent: Tuesday, March 01, 2005 4:02 PM

To: marianneb@atcb.com

Subject: FW: Change in FCC ID

3/2/2005

  
 

From: Andrew Leimer [mailto:Andrew.Leimer@fcc.gov]  
Sent: Tuesday, December 14, 2004 5:43 PM 
To: Charles Matthews (CKM) 
Subject: Change in FCC ID 
 
Hello Charles Matthews,  

I believe that I talked to Charles Matthews regarding a change in FCC ID application for a Navico Part 80 radio 
(FCC ID: GL7AXIS50).  The new applicant is to be filed by Simrad Navico as the responsible party.  I discussed 
procedures on how to file an application directly with the FCC and stated that it could possibly take up to 60 days 
to process. 

There is an alternative approach that was not discussed in the conversation.  The change in FCC ID application 
can be filed through a Telecommunications Body (TCB) and be processed in a much faster time frame.  TCBs are 
independent bodies that process the application and file it with the FCC.  The Grant issued by a TCB is legally 
binding as if it was issued by the FCC.  There is TCB information on the FCC Web site (www.fcc.gov).  They 
might cost a little more but the processing time is greatly reduced.  I suggest you shop around and request a 
quote and time estimate.  If you have further questions feel free to call me. 

Regards,  

Andy Leimer  
FCC/OET/EAB  
301-362-3049  
andrew.leimer@fcc.gov  

 
 


